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Hi everyone, 

 

It’s  been a busy half-term and the children all deserve a 

good break - let’s hope the sun is shining for the holiday 

next week. 

 

Please remember that the school is closed tomorrow for 

teacher training, but we’ll all be ready for the children to 

return on Monday 1st June to begin the final half-term of 

the school year. There are lots of events and activities 

planned in the busy run-up to the summer break so 

please keep an eye on the newsletters and notice boards 

around the school in order not to miss anything - in  

particular look out for information about the school 

fayre, sports day and our cultural week carnival! We 

hope to see you there. 

 

Please have a happy, safe and relaxing break! 

 

Des Ricketts, Vice Principal 

Friday 22nd May - Teacher Training —> School Closed 

Half Term —> 25th - 29th May 

Holiday Club  Tuesday 26th/Wednesday 27th  9am - 3:15pm 

Wednesday 3rd June Aston Olympics - Year 5 

Friday 5th June 
Summer Fayre 

2pm - 4pm 

Monday 8th -  

Friday 12th June 
Cultural Week 

Friday 12th June School Sports Day 

Friday 3rd July 

St. Clement’s Got Talent 

2pm onwards 

Wednesday 8th July 

School Council Trip  

to Houses of Parliament  

in London 

Monday 13th -  

Wednesday 15th July 
Year 5 & 6 Residential 

Sports Day Returns… 

This week a letter was sent out regarding the  

school sports day on Friday 12th June.   

 

Please make sure that you return your slip  

indicating you would like to join us on the  

train or bus so we have an idea of numbers.  
 

Spaces on the buses for Reception/Yr 1  

parents are limited. 

Expression Class Photographs 

 

You should have received your order form and proof of 

your child class photograph today.   

 

Please take time over the half term break to decide on 

what you would like to order and return the form in the 

envelope provided along with the exact cash or a cheque 

to the school office by Thursday 4th June. 

*Correction* 

Last week we mentioned 

that the L.D.C. Dance 

group were overall  

winners.  We should 

have listed Kiana  

instead of Kyann as a 

member of the group. 

Tomorrow FRIDAY 22nd MAY - School Closed - Teaching Training Day 

Don’t forget to continue working hard 

over half term.  We look forward to 

seeing how many certificates are 

earned and need handing out in  

assembly when we get back.  Will we 

have our first gold certificate? 
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